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Newsletter 
STREAM transfer to Data North Yorkshire 

Since our last newsletter we have been continuing with the transfer of our 

STREAM  local Information System which is 
now part of the Data North Yorkshire site. 

There is no need to log in to the new site - just 
go to www.datanorthyorkshire.org and you will 

be able to access the most frequently used information from STREAM together 
with a wide range of new information including interactive articles which help to 
give a boarder understanding of datasets such as the Indices of Deprivation. 

Health Profiles 2016 

Public Health England has released updated health 
profiles for local authority areas. The profiles bring 
together a wide range of statistics including lifestyle 
information on children and adults, life expectancy and 
mortality figures, education and deprivation data to 
provide a comprehensive overview of the county and 
districts. The latest profiles can be accessed at 

http://hub.datanorthyorkshire.org/dataset/health-profiles 

Population estimates for local authorities updated 

The Office for National Statistics (ONS) has released its 2015 mid-year population 
estimates for local authority areas. The latest figures include an age breakdown 
and total population at county and at district level. They can be accessed at  
http://hub.datanorthyorkshire.org/dataset/population-estimates/ 

Look out for 2015 figures for small areas being added to the site in the autumn. 
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Fewer people killed on North Yorkshire’s roads 

The number of people killed on North Yorkshire’s roads 
is the joint lowest since modern records began, 
according to latest figures. 

The information comes from a new report on road 
casualties in the county during 2015 which has been released by the NYCC Road 
Safety team. The report, which presents statistics on personal-injury collisions 
and casualties on public roads which became known to the police, can be 
accessed by searching for ‘road safety’ in the datasets on Data North Yorkshire. 

Don’t forget to scroll down! 

Did you know that there is a wealth of information available if you scroll down to 
the bottom of the Data North Yorkshire home page? 

It’s easy to miss but the green arrow at the foot of the 
page points the way to interactive Census profiles and 
articles on health and deprivation among other subjects. 
The most recently published articles appear at the top, 
with new information being added all of the time. Next time that you visit the site 
remember to scroll down to find the latest articles. 

Share this newsletter with a colleague 

We hope that you find this and our previous STREAM newsletters useful. If you 
do, and think that a colleague would also be interested, please forward it to them. 

Anyone who would like to receive a copy directly can join our free mailing list by 
emailing opendata@northyorks.gov.uk and asking to subscribe to future 
newsletters. You can unsubscribe at any time using the same email address. 

Yorkshire Dales National Park grows by 24% 

On 1 August 2016 the area covered by the Yorkshire Dales 
National Park increased to include additional parts of northern 
England. The boundary change means that the National Park 
now takes in additional parts of Cumbria together with a small 
part of Lancashire. 

It will take some time for official statistics to catch up with the 
boundary change so for the now the information in Data North Yorkshire relates to 
the national park before the expansion. 


